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South Australian Regional Bridge 
Upgrades  

Remediation works 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

Works have been undertaken across multiple locations 

in South Australia. 

What’s happening 

Remediation works are required to rectify minor defects identified 

at the stormwater culvert on the Princes Highway, approximately 

8km north of Hatherleigh.  

How this affects you 

The Princes Highway will remain open at all times.    

To keep everyone safe and ensure these works can be completed 

as quickly as possible there will be changes to traffic conditions 

throughout the work areas while works are in progress.    

During work hours the Princes Highway will be reduced to a single 

lane where works are being undertaken. Traffic signage and traffic 

controllers will be in place to guide motorists through work areas.    

Speed restrictions will be in place throughout work areas, including outside of working hours, 

until works are complete.  

When 

Monday, 17 February until early 
March, weather permitting.  

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday between 
the hours of 6.30am and 6pm 

Where 

Princes Highway, Thornlea 

More information 

Visit 
dit.sa.gov.au/SARegionalBridges 

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving access for 
freight movements 

 

Supporting South 
Australia’s regional 
economic Growth 

 

Improving regional 
accessibility and 
community connectivity 

We are upgrading a series of bridges and 
culverts across South Australia to 
improve safety for road users and 
increase productivity and efficiency for 
the freight industry.  
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Additional remediation works will be ongoing along the Princes Highway during this time. For 

more information on these works please visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/Princes  

We appreciate that works along the Princes Highway have been ongoing for an extended period 

of time and apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken.  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/Princes

